
New Ulm Suzuki School of Music 

Newsletter – Summer 2018 

 

Summer Lesson Schedules 
Please check with your private lesson teachers to make sure you are on their summer schedule.   

 

Suzuki Workshop – June 9 
We have workshops for violin, viola, cello and piano coming up on June 9th.  Please check your 
email for a sign up form for you to fill out.  We will also need volunteers for a few jobs that day.  
Watch your email for that sign up as well!  We need this information by June 4 so we can make 
preparations.  Please reply yes or no!  Here is the schedule for the day. 

Violin/Viola 

9:00-12:00 – 4:30 and 5:00 Groups 

1:00-4:00 – Allegro Strings students  

Cello 

1:00-4:00 – All cello students 

Piano  

9:00-12:00 – Book 1 students 

1:00-4:00 – Book 2 and beyond students 

 

Pops Camp 
It is not too late to sign up for Pops Camp.  We will be sending out music next week or giving it 
to you at your lessons.  If you have any questions please let Judy or Paula know.  They are more 
than happy to answer anything you may have.  You can go to our website – 
www.newulmsuzuki.org - to sign up.   There are many opportunities to volunteer for Pops 
Camp.  Watch your email for a sign up soon.   

 



Summer Institutes 

You can still sign up for summer institutes.  Get your registrations in soon.  It’s a great summer 
focus and a wonderful shot in the arm for both student and parent for the year ahead.  The 
email with registration information will be resent to everyone.   

 


